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Rt. Hon. Prime Minister Mr. Pushpa Kamal Dahal 'Prachanda' has

condemned the terrorist attack on the Police College in Quetla that

resulted in the loss of lives and injuries of cadets.

In a message sent to His Excellency Mr. Muhammad Nawaz Sharif,

Prime Minister of Pakistan, he has condemned terrorism in all its

forms and manifestations and expressed solidarity of the Government

ofNepal in the fight against terrorism.

Rt. Hon. Prime Minister has also extended heartfelt condolences and

sympathies to His Excellency the Prime Minister of Pakistan and

through him to the bereaved families.
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